M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT
		KAREN BYRD, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO
MR. BILL HOGAN, DIRECTOR OF INNOVATION

DATE:	SEPTEMBER 30, 2019

[bookmark: _GoBack]RE:                 MOA FOR HOMEBUILDERS/BIA 


Attached is the MOA from Homebuilders/BIA for the 2019-20 school year.  We are currently serving forty first year students and seven second year students at the BIA office off Mineola.  This MOU covers the cost of BIA keeping instructors for the first part of the year.  

I recommend the Board approve this MOU as presented.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO



		
	



